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The Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee and CACASA, the California Agricultural Commissioners and Sealers Association, are considering a major change in the way that the Certified Farmers’ Market Program is funded.  Currently, the Certified Farmers’ Market Program is funded by requiring certified farmers’ markets and certified growers to pay annual certificate fees and growers to pay $.60 per market to the State for enforcement.  Under the new proposal, all of this would change. Markets and growers would pay fees directly to the State.  The current fees paid to the County would be eliminated or reduced.  The State would collect all of the funds and then contract with Counties to administer the Certified Farmers’ Market Program in their area.  (
There are several reasons why this proposal is timely.  First, the $.60 State enforcement fee has been inadequate for several years to meet the current expenses of the CDFA’s Certified Farmers’ Market Program.  Unless the fee is increased by next year, the State enforcement program may have to be scaled back.  Secondly, the proposal would help to reduce the discrepancy in revenues that Counties receive from the current fee structure.  Some Counties do not receiving enough revenues from certificate and inspection fees for the work that is required of them.  Finally, the State would have some control how the Counties used the funds paid by the program.  Not all Counties have active enforcement programs.  (
Southland is looking for a bi-lingual market manager for the new Panorama City Farmers’ Market on Friday evenings from 4:00 PM to 8:00 PM.  Is there a grower that would be interested in learning how to manager a market?  Anyone that is interested should call Howell at 310-481-0167. (
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